
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Interim Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF SALE OF SCHOOL BUS (BG-Q) 
 
DATE: August 17, 2004 
  
 
A request to sell a surplus school bus to Blackwell ISD for the sum of $3,000 is submitted. 
 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Sale of School Bus. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,     Bruce Revell, 
Interim Superintendent    Assistant Superintendent 

for Finance & Business Operations 


